

St John's Catholic Primary School Friday 4th July 2025

"And I tell you, you are will build my Church..." Matthew 16:18

Peter, and on this rock I

This week we looked to Peter and Paul, who both have unique roles to play in the mission of the Church.

Peter is the rock on which Jesus would build the Church, and Paul leads Jesus' missionary work through his letters and teaching.

Both are heroic followers of Jesus who we can be inspired by.



Father in Heaven. The light of your revelation brought Peter and Paul the gift of faith in Jesus, your Son. Through their prayers may we always give thanks for your life given us in Christ Jesus, and for having been enriched by Him

in all knowledge and love. Amen

MONDAY TUESDAY 8TH JULY 7TH JULY

Year 1 & 2 -RAM Graduation Ceremony at **Dukes Hall** (Year 2 parents invited)

Year 6 -Operation Forgiveness workshop

WEDNESDAY 9TH JULY



Year 6 -Lion King at the Lyceum Theatre

THURSDAY 10TH **JULY**

- 9am EYFS (Nursery & Reception) Sports Day (Parents invited)
- 2.30pm -Year 6 Leavers Mass

FRIDAY 11TH JULY

Festival of Sports (KS1 & KS2 Sports Day) -Unfortunatly due to lack of space parents will not be able to stay for the Festival of Sport itself however we invite parents to stay first thing in the morning for a special 'Wake Up & Shake Up' session! (Don't worry it dosen't last long, only 10

mins!)





Year 3 Musical Celebration – Thursday 17th July

We're excited to announce that on Thursday 17th July, Year 3 will be holding a Musical Celebration Session! This is a special opportunity for children to showcase their amazing talents—whether that's playing a musical instrument, singing a song, or performing a dance. Taking part is completely optional, but if your child would like to perform, please encourage them to prepare and practise their piece ahead of time. We can't wait to celebrate the creativity and confidence of our Year 3 superstars!

SECONDARY SCHOOL TRANSITION

We hope Year 5 parents found our secondary transition meeting on Monday helpful and informative. Please keep an eye on the websites of any secondary schools you are interested in as some schools have already started their open days!

PRAYER AND REFLECTION IN THE WOODLANDS WEEK



We have had so much happening the last few weeks in school! Keep your eyes peeled for photos from all our trips including Year 6 Isle of Wight, Year 5 Sailing, Nursery trips and more....